
   DATES TO REMEMBER 
Tues. August 21, 2018                                      PTA Meeting @ 5:30pm 
Thurs. August 23, 2018                                    5th Grade Mum Orders Due 
Thurs. August 30, 2018                                    School Smiles 
Mon. September 3, 2018                                  Labor Day Holiday—No School 
Wed. September 5, 2018                                  Fall Pictures 
Fri. September 7, 2018                                     PTA $1 Dress Down Day 
Mon. September 10, 2018                                Mum Order Pick Up from 4 - 5:30pm 

   GLENNS VALLEY ELEMENTARY 

8239 Morgantown Rd. Indianapolis, IN 46217 
August 3, 2018, Bulletin No. 1 
“Empowering Students to Grow  

Academically, Socially, and Behaviorally.” 

David Rohl - Principal 
Christy Martino - Asst. Principal 

Attendance: 789-2802 
Cafeteria:  789-2845 

Fax:  865-2685 
Office:  789-2800 

         http://gv.msdpt.k12.in.us/ 

IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION! 

 
Student Accident Insurance is available to any 
parent/guardian of a student in Perry Town-

ship.   Please contact your schoolôs front office for 
information on cost, coverage and how to sign up 
or you can visit our website at perryschools.org 

under the parent section.  

IMPORTANT MEDICAL INFORMATION 
Each School year a parent consent form to treat and pro-
vide medical services must be filled out. This is a State of  
Indiana and Perry Township Schools policy. Please go 
into your child's SKYWARD account and complete the 
form.  If you have any questions, please contact your schoolôs 
office. 

Parking in Designated Areas 
 

Parents, please park in our designated  
parking areas in the north lot (by the Bell 
Tower).   Please do not park along the curb.  
This is our fire lane and we need to keep it 
clear for emergency vehicles.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation 

Donôt forget Wednesdays is early  
dismissal! Car riders may be picked 
up at 3:20. Buses should arrive 25                     
minutes earlier than normal.  

MEDICATION POLICY 
Medication can be administered at school. The following rules apply to prescription and non-prescription medications: 

 

1. Medication must be provided by the student's parent or guardian and must be in the original container 
as supplied by the pharmacist or, in the case of OCT (over the counter) medications, brought in with 
the manufacturer's original label with the ingredients listed and the student's name affixed to the origi-
nal package.  

2. Written parent permission and instruction regarding dosage, time and frequency of administration. Par-
ent permission shall be renewed at the beginning of each school year.  

3. The parent or guardian is responsible at the end of the treatment regime for removing from the school 
any unused medication which was prescribed for his/her child. If the parent does not pick up the medi-
cation by the end of the school year, the school nurse will dispose of and document that medication was 
discarded.   

4. Students may not have medications in their possession while on school premises without written per-
mission of a parent or guardian, written authorization of the student's physician, and, in the case of a 
prescription drug, a written prescription of a licensed medical practitioner authorized to prescribe the 
particular drug.  

 
Specific medication questions should be directed to Mrs. Keller at 789-2841  

Background Checks 
Volunteers will need to go through the Community  
Resources tab on the Perry Township Website to complete a 
background check or use the link below.  Background checks 
are good for  one school year.  The system will reset each July 
1st. 
 
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MTA2MDplbi1VUw==  
 

http://gv.msdpt.k12.in.us/
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MTA2MDplbi1VUw==


Questions??? Email us at gvptapresident@yahoo.com 

Glenns Valley PTA News 
 

We are SO excited for another fun filled year at GV! The PTA is involved in so many events throughout 
the year and we would love for you to join us! Here is some key info for you!  

 
 

2018-2019 GV PTA Meeting Dates 
All meetings to begin at 5:30pm and will take place in the Media Center.  Please enter through door #1 

 
Tues. August 21, 2018 Tues.  
Tues. September 18, 2018  

October - NO meeting due to Fall Break  
Tues. November 13, 2018 
Tues. December 11, 2018 
Tues. January 15, 2019  
Tues. February 19, 2019  
Tues. March 12, 2019   
Tues. April 16, 2019  
Tues. May 14, 2019 

 

 
PTA BOARD:  
President - Piper Corder  
Vice President - Heather Laux  
Secretary - Cheryl Rivera  
Treasurer - Beth McGraw  

 
PTA $1 Dress Down Days: (Can dress out of uniform in school appropriate clothing if pay $1):  
First FRIDAY of EVERY month  
Friday, August 3, 2018  
Friday, September 7, 2018  
Friday, October 5, 2018  
Friday, November 2, 2018  
Friday, December 7, 2018  
Friday, January 11, 2019 due to Winter Break  
Friday, February 1, 2019  
Friday, March 1, 2019  
Friday, April 5, 2019  
Friday, May 3, 2019  
 

Book Fair Dates:  
November 14 - 16, 2018 February 20-22, 2018 May 8-10, 2018  
 

Teacher Appreciation Week:  
Will be the week of May 6th or May 13th. Will let you know as soon as we know!  
 

Family Fun Fest :  
We are looking at April 26, 2019!!  
We will keep you posted on exact date but that is what we are planning for!  

mailto:gvptapresident@yahoo.com


PMHS Cyber Blue Robotics Celebration 

You are invited to join the Perry Meridian High School Cyber Blue Robotics Team as they celebrate their 20th sea-
son in the FIRST Robotics Competition. The Open House is Sunday, August 5, from 3:00-6:00 p.m. in the robotics 
room at Perry Meridian High School. Enter through Door 12 on the west side of the school.  Come enjoy robot 
demonstrations, games, and treats! 

 

 

Perry Meridian Youth Boys Basketball 

As the 2018-2019 school year gets underway, we are excited to look ahead to a new season of Falcon basket-
ball.  This year, we are introducing a couple of changes to a reorganized PMYBB program. 

Registration for 1st-6th Grade Clinic and Recreational League will be from September 1-30.  This 
league is intended for any boy who attends an elementary and sixth grade academy school feeding in to 
PMHS.  We will also be holding tryouts for our 4th-6th grade travel teams on September 9 and September 16. Play-
ers who sign up for the Rec league, but make a travel roster, will be held out of the Rec League. 

We will be holding an informational meeting for parents on Sunday, August 12th at 6:00pm in the 
main gym at PMHS.  Please enter through door #1.  We will provide information on both divisions of PMYBB at 
that meeting.  We are looking for parent volunteers to get involved, so please plan to attend this meeting if you are 
interested.  GO FALCONS!! 

 



COMMUNITY NEWS 

                                     Cub Scouts 

For parents interested in the Cub Scout program (Grades 1-5), Glenns 
Valley-based Pack 139 is holding a family information session at 6:30 
pm in the Glenns Valley cafeteria on Thursday, August 9th.  For the 
first time, the Cub Scout program is open for girls to join in our Scout-
ing adventures.  In addition, we meet on August 13th, 20th, and 27th 
at 6:30 pm at the Glenns Valley cafeteria.  If you are unable to attend 
any of these dates or would like additional information, please contact 
(call or text) Keith Hall, Pack 139 Cub Master, at 317-833-0959 cell 
or kbahall@att.net.  

Perry Township Girl Scouts 

Ready to Register? Visit www.girlscoutsindiana.org and follow the links to join! 

Want more information? Attend one of our Girl Scout Information Nights to talk with Girl Scout leaders and volun-
teers. Thurs., Aug. 9, 5:30-7:30pm in the cafe at Perry Meridian Middle School OR Wed, Aug. 15 5:30-7:30pm 
inside Door 6 at Southport Middle School. 

Have a quick question or two? Email perrytownshipgs@gmail.com or Abby at Girl Scouts of Central Indiana 
(aborders@girlscoutsindiana.org) 

 

Whatôs Happening @ the Southport Library 
  

Family Game Day: 
Saturday, August 4, 12:00-4:00           
Families and children of all ages are invited to drop in anytime between 12:00-4:00 to make new friends while 
playing board games or solving puzzles. 
 
Lego Club:  All Ages: 
Saturday, August 11, 2:00-4:00pm 
Families and children ages 2 and older are invited to drop in any time between 2:00-4:00 to learn to play and play 
to learn using Lego bricks and more. Lego bricks, Duplo bricks, gears and bristle blocks  will be provided. 
 
Paws to Read 
Wednesday, August 15, 6:00-7:30 pm 
Registration Required 
Phone:  317-275-4510 
Children who are reluctant readers are invited to read to Abbey or Biscuit, registered therapy dogs who love to lis-
ten to stories! This activity can help improve a child's reading skills and self-confidence. Participants can sign up for 
a 15-minute reading session with Abbey or Biscuit. 
 

LEARN, GROW, AND THRIVE WITH THE YMCA 

Summer may be over, but weôre ready to continue the fun this school year! The YMCA of Greater Indianapolis is 
proud to be the before and after school provider in Perry Township. We provide enrichment programming for chil-
dren in an environment where they can learn, grow, and thrive in a safe environment! For more information, or to 
register for the YMCA Before and After School Program, please visit us at www.indymca.org/youthdevelopment. 
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